
South Jersey Mustang Club  

Monthly Meeting August 4, 2016 7:30PM 

 Marvin called the meeting to order. 

 New members and visitors introduced themselves.  

 Marvin mentioned that the prior month’s meeting minutes were posted on the club website.  If 

anyone has any questions, they can reach out to any of the board members or officers for 

clarification. 

 Old Business: 

o July Board Meeting –  

 Group of people looked at the lot where we will having the show.  Judged cars 

will be in one lot, popular vote in another lot and the Club Coral will be on the 

lot in the middle.   We are supposed to have access to electric and restrooms.   

 A spot has also been picked out for the Ford Trailer.  

 The dash plagues have been ordered.  

 Trophies are being worked on.   

 Shirts have been ordered.  

 Spectator parking will be on old King’s Highway.   We will try to identify parking 

for handicap people.    

 Gail mentioned that we need people to get stuff for Chinese auction for charity.  

o Club Picnic – 

 Scheduled for Saturday August 6th.  Rain date will be Sunday August 7th.  

 There is an Olympic size pool. 

 Club will provide hamburgers, hotdogs, sodas.  Club members should bring side 

dishes. 

 Facebook likes are at 277. 

 National Directors Reports: 

o Frank received the meeting minutes from MCA.   

o They have $1 Million in assets.  Whenever MCA changes treasurers, an audit will be 

performed.   

o MCA will be offering tiered memberships.   

o They currently have 13500 members. 

o Upcoming shows are in Myrtle Beach, Indianapolis Speedway, and Juliet Illinois.  

 Ford Demo Day: 

o Simenon museum will host a demo day with the Garden State Mustang Club on August 

27th. 

 Charity Donations: 

o Bill Pearson raised a question asking – if we should establish a minimum percentage of 

proceeds that would donated to a charity during from each of car shows.   After 

discussing the membership agreed that we should not change our practices.  Joe Volpe 

did suggest that we publish the thanks you letters received from charities, so that 

people see the acknowledgements.   

 South Jersey Mustang Club was recognized by Buena Vista Township for participating in the 

Town Day and presented the club with a certificate.  



 New Letter:  Herb mentioned that he has a lot of empty pages.  He could use articles on the club 

picnic, American Muscle, and any classifieds.   

 Marvin reviewed upcoming events. 

 Classifieds.  

 Tech Tips. 

 Club Merchandise – See Victor. 

 Meeting was adjourned. 


